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July 9, 2020 

By  Electronic Mail  

 

Mark D. Marini, Secretary 

Department of Public Utilities 

1 South Station, 5th Floor 

Boston, MA 02110 

 

Re: Blackstone Gas Company – D.P.U. 20-58 

 

Dear Secretary Marini: 

 

Enclosed for filing as provided in the Department’s Order in D.P.U. 20-58A is the 

spreadsheet of Blackstone Gas Company (“Company”) showing customer arrearages as at the 

end of May and June 2020.     

If you have any questions with this filing, please contact the undersigned.   

 

Very truly yours, 

 
Andrew J. Newman 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc: 

Rachel Cottle, Hearing Officer 

Peter Ray 

Steven Frias, Esq. 

Ronald Ritchie, Esq. 

Meabh Purcell, Esq. 

Leonard Rodriguez, Esq. 

Gary Epler, Esq. 
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